Manor Primary School

Newsletter

23rd March 2021

Help us to keep you safe

Many thanks to all of our parents and carers who are supporting us in keeping everyone safe by social distancing and wearing a face mask. We really appreciate everyone keeping to their times at the start and the end of the school day.

All the latest updates about COVID-19 can be found at https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/



There are an increasing number of children being taken out of school for appointments.

Whist we understand that some appointments cannot be made outside the school day, could we ask that appointments made within the school day are emergency appointments only so that children do not miss out on their learning.

Any child leaving school must be picked up from the gate at Foster Avenue to ensure that we are not crossing bubbles to keep the children safe

THANK YOU!

We want to say a big thank you to Hills Florist who have supporting school by sponsoring resources that school has received to support Mental Health and Well Being.

These resources were received in school during the Autumn Term but are providing school with much needed support as our children return to school.

Thank you once again to our parents from Hills Florists for their support.



Water Bottles

We have purchased new water bottles for all our children which are going home this week. The water bottles should be sent to school empty each day so they can be filled with water in school, these will be sent home at the end of the school day so that they can be washed.

The children will have their name written on the bottle. Please could we ask children not to put stickers or write over their bottles so that individual names can be clearly seen by staff and children.

Bags in School

If children want to bring a small bag to school to put their fruit, lunchbox and water bottle in, they can. Please ensure that the bag or backpack is not too large and these have to be stored in the classrooms and if not stored correctly can present as a tripping hazard.



We have had a number of parents contact school regarding parking at the start and end of the school day. Parents are asked ensure that there is sufficient space for pedestrians when parking on the pavement.

Please ensure that you drop children off at the start of the day safely. Some parents are stopping their cars in the middle of the road for children to get out which could potentially lead to an accident.

Help us to keep all our children safe!

Samaritan's Purse®

We would like to say another Thank you to Samaritans Purse who have offered support for some of families during lockdown.

Through the Excel Church, we have been able to support families at a time of great challenge for everyone.

Thank you!

STAY SAFE. STAY WELL